
ODD SOCK DAY

MONDAY NOVEMBER 16, 2020

Show that we are all unique in our own way

and wear odd socks on the first day of anti-

bullying week.  There is no pressure to wear

the latest fashion or for parents to buy

expensive costumes.  All you have to do to

take part is wear odd socks to your school or

workplace, it couldn’t be simpler!  Odd Socks

day will take place on the first day of Anti-

Bullying week each year to help raise

awareness of bullying.

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK


